
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1713 /2023-24         18.10.2023 
 

 

Sub: Prior information in case of early pick-up of the students using 
school transport 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

The parents of school transport students who wish to pick-up their child early, due 

to any reason, are requested to inform the respective class teacher / school 

reception in advance to avoid any confusion. This is mandatory for the safety of the 

child. 

 

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation.  

 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


